EHS SUMMER SHOW REPORT 2010

The year is rapidly progressing, even though the weather does not yet bring
summer to mind!

We had our summer show on the 19th June and it was a huge success.

There were more entries than last year. The roses and sweet peas proved more
problematic due to the weather, but there were still excellent exhibits to be seen.
The vegetable growers did us proud with many tasty-looking displays - giving us
a portent of delights to come. We had several new exhibitors in many sections,
some of who obtained very pleasing results. The flower arrangers produced
their masterpieces, which always form a stunning backdrop to the show. The
exhibits showed careful thought and planning to interpret the briefs given in the
schedule.

As usual our many visitors were able to enjoy a cuppa and cakes whilst tempted
by a wide range of goodies for sale.

The next show is in the Autumn - 11th September. We look forward to seeing you
there.



